Announcements

Mission Corner

The 2017-18 missions books are available at the missions table for all to read and enjoy. There are 4 adult titles and 6 for the children. All you have to do is sign them out on the large sheets, read them and then return them for others to enjoy. We have both books and CD's available. Find out more about our church's role in Kingdom Building. Maybe you will be challenged in your own life. Remember—Check some out for your children as well! Blessed reading!

Plumbing Skills Needed!

We have a faucet to replace in one of the parsonages that requires some specialized tools. If you have plumber's tolls and can hlepus get this faucet replaces, please contact Garry Light this week.

New Heater

There is a new heater installed on the first floor! A big thank you to Duane Fox and Team Mechanical on the installation of a new heating system for the first floor of this building. While we may not notice this at the moment, when December rolls around, we will all be smiling!

Job Openings at MCN/CCS—LAST CALL

It has been our privilege to have Bill Folberth serve on our Maintenance Crew and Jen Cane as our Custodian in the 218 Main Street building for some time. Both have submitted their resignations effective during the month of June, which means we are seeking replacements for these two positions. The custodial position is rated at 15-18 hours a week, with the work to be done outside of school hours. The Maintenance Crew position is rated at 20 hours a week, and these hours are served predominantly during school hours. A clean criminal background record, along with the perceived ability to be able to work in an environment where children are present are essential for any candidate to be considered.

If you have interest in either of these two positions, please send a cover letter along with your record of employment/training to Pastor Dan Whitney at dan.whitney@mcnaz.com or 218 Main Street, Manchester, CT 06042. Additional questions may be addressed in the same fashion.



218 Main Street, Manchester, CT • (860) 646-8599 • mcnaz.com

Welcome to Manchester Church of the Nazarene! We are delighted to have you with us today, as we seek to worship God, pray for one another and our world, and listen intently to whatever the Holy Spirit might say to us. Relax! Consider yourself among friends!

Sunday, August 27, 2017

Welcome Song and Welcome

Praise and Worship

Prayer, Response

Children's Sermon

Passing the Peace

Announcements

Worship Through Giving

Investigating God's Word—Genesis

Response and Blessing

This Week

Today	
Sunday School	9:30 AM
Coffee & Conversation	10:30 AM
Morning Worship	10:45 AM
Thursday	
Celebrate Recovery	6:30 PM
(Please see Weekly	
Meetings for specific	
information.	

Saturday

Men's Prayer Breakfast 8:00 AM

Looking Ahead

	9 1
Aug 30	CCS 2017-18 School Year
	Begins
Sept 2	Men's Prayer Breakfast
Sept 3	Sunday School Resumes
Sept 5	CCS Board Meeting
Sept 12	MCN Board Meeting
Sept 23	Missions Jamboree
Oct 7	Men's Prayer Breakfast

Financials		
	Tithes & Offerings	Missions
Received Last Week	8,353	420
Needed Weekly	9,000	525
Received Year to Date	164,281	9,797
Needed Year to Date	180,000	10,500
Surplus/ Deficit	(15,719)	(703)

Weekly Meetings

Wednesday Night Bible Study

Wednesday Bible Study is suspended for July and August.

Celebrate Recovery Thursday Night!

Stop struggling alone! Come find a safe place. Experience the healing love of Jesus! Lower Level, McLain Building (Sterling Place entrance).

6:30 PM Food and Fellowship

7:00 PM Teaching Night - Local Testimony!

7:45 PM Cross Talk Café

Coffee & With It

8:00 PM Open Share Groups:

Women's Habits and

Addictions

Women's Open

Men's Open

More information in the foyer

Men's Pure Hearts Open Share Group Starting September 14

Celebrate Recovery announces a new men's open share group, starting Thursday, September 14.

Supper 6:30, Meeting 7:00, Open Share 8:00pm

This group is for men seeking freedom & purity from lust, pornography and sexual addictions through Jesus Christ and the Twelve Steps.

Activity Highlights

Sunday School Registration—Today

Sunday School for all ages resumes on Sunday morning, September 3 at 9:30 AM! Teacher lists and room assignments are now available. Register your child today by filling out a form in the foyer, or online at MCNaz.com. It is important that all of our kids be involved in learning the lessons from the Word of God, so we strongly encourage you to make sure all of our children are enrolled. And while they are here, why not join a class yourself, Mom and Dad?

Men's Prayer Breakfast—September 2 at 8:00AM

Join us for breakfast, prayer and some projects to help spruce up the property. All men are invited!

Children's Church Resumes—September 3

Summer Schedule ends today, which means children's church begins next Sunday, September 3. Our regular Sunday schedule includes

9:30 AM	Sunday School for kids in various rooms, divided by ages
10:30 AM	Toddlers stay in the nursery area
10:45 AM	Children aged 5 through grade 4 attend morning worship with parents
	Children aged 5 through grade 4 are dismissed rvice to attend Children's Church in the hip Hall.

Parents are encouraged to pick up children from the fellowship hall as soon as the morning worship service has ended.

Tonya Snyder (<u>tsnyder@contactccs.org</u>) is happy to answer any questions you may have.

Missions Jamboree—September 23 at 9:00AM

All kids ages 5-12 are invited to join us for our Missions Jamboree on Saturday, September, 23 from 9AM to 2PM. Cost is \$5.00. More details to follow!

Congratulations!

Today marks the tenth anniversary of the ministry of Garry and Tonia Light here at Manchester Church of the Nazarene. We are so grateful that the Lord led this gifted couple to our church. We pray for God's richest blessings on this family and that God will continue to use them for His glory in the days ahead. There will be a reception in the lobby today after the service so that you can express your appreciation personally. And there will be cake!